Email from 20 may 2008
Dear Jeremy,

I am referring to the message below I sent you on  21st of January 2008 whereby I alluded to the possibility that the European Community might not be able to send you its comments on Communication ACCC/C/2007/21 within 5 months of your first letter of 19 December 2007.

It now appears that this is indeed the case, and we would therefore hope that the Committee be ready to consider extending the  time-frame for parties involved in submitting their views.

As already pointed out in my message below, we would have thought that the circumstance that all the material concerning the Communication only reached us 14 January 2008 would plead for the 5-month time-frame referred to in your letter as only starting on that date.

In addition, it should also be noted that the Community is still working out the appropriate internal procedures to handle communications lodged with the Compliance Committee; this process has to be carefully considered especially when other Community institutions and bodies, such as is the case here, are involved, which in turn may imply a need for additional consultations within the Community.

We will do our utmost to provide you with our comments as soon as practicable; I am not, however, in the position at this stage to specify you a precise date.

Best regards,

Charles
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